
CCFS
WHAT'S ON

SPRING
TERM

It is with sadness that I inform you
that Mrs Castell-Boote will be
leaving the school on Tuesday

23rd April. Mrs Castell-Boote has
secured a new position at Walton

Hall. We know that she will be
sorely missed as she has

supported so many pupils over her
tine here at CCFS but we wish her

the best of luck

Reminder: We are a nut-free school

Upcoming dates:
19th April - non-uniform for chocolate donations

PE news:
Please remember to

wear correct PE kit on
your PE days

Student spotlight:

Chocolate bingo will take place on
26th April at 6.30pm. Tickets are

available from the school office on a
first come first served basis

Reading

Shout out to those who
took part in the fishing

event. Every child manages
to catch fish and a good

time was had by all

 PTFA event

Welcome to our newsletter! 

26th April - PTFA Chocolate Bingo at 6.30pm

Daily reading to children
can put them almost ONE
YEAR ahead of those who

are not read to

6th May - Bank Holiday Monday

10th May - Cricket day - details to follow


